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Hi Sarah,
 
Please find below a link (available until 29 June 2015) to the documents you have
 requested.  If you require any further information, please get in touch.
 
https://filetransfer.dcc.govt.nz/message/ZkByIfxZiAa8P9oHvdzoeR
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Sarah Eckhoff [mailto:Sarah.Eckhoff@gallawaycookallan.co.nz] 
Sent: Friday, 19 June 2015 10:14 a.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: Consent 21 Birchfield Avenue
 
Hi Grace,
 
We would be obliged if you would forward the DCC consent to the retaining wall at 21
 Birchfield Ave as discussed on Wednesday.
 
Kind regards,
 

Sarah Eckhoff
Solicitor
 
DDI 03 474 9784 | sarah.eckhoff@gallawaycookallan.co.nz
 
GALLAWAY COOK ALLAN LAWYERS
Corner High and Princes Streets | P O Box 143, Dunedin 9054, NZ | Ph 03 477 7312 | Fax: 03 477 5564
 
www.gallawaycookallan.co.nz
 

 
This email and any attachments are confidential and may be legally privileged. Gallaway Cook Allan accepts
 no responsibility for changes made to this email or to any attachments after transmission from its offices. If
 you are not the intended recipient please tell us immediately and then delete this email. Thank you

Please note our email address suffix has changed to @gallawaycookallan.co.nz
Emails sent to @gcalegal.co.nz will be redirected.
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